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?    Scott County Commissioners will meet for their next business meeting on Tuesday,
December 8, at 6 p.m.
      Normally, Commissioners meet on the first and third Mondays of each month. The officials
will be attending a meeting in Indianapolis during the first week of December, necessitating the
change in dates.
      Meetings are open to the public and are held in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the
first floor of the Courthouse in downtown Scottsburg. 
  

 1 / 1


